
 
 

 

November 2021 

Dear Colleague: 

As the holiday season approaches, I am reminded of the exceptional service that the 

NCBA staff provides to our members. As a result of their hard work and dedication over 

the past year, the Nassau County Bar Association remains the premier suburban bar 

association in the country. 

 
Years ago, the NCBA created the Staff Holiday Fund in order to provide members who 

wanted to give a holiday gift to an employee an easy and fair means to accomplish their 

goal. At the end of the year, contributions to the Fund are distributed to the entire staff. 

Please join me in contributing to the 2021 Staff Holiday Fund. 

 
The NCBA Board of Directors and I wish you a Happy Thanksgiving and a joyous holiday 

season. 

 
 
 

GREGORY S. LISI 

President, Nassau County Bar Association 

 

I wish to contribute $  to the 2021 NCBA Staff Holiday Fund. Send payment to 

epost@nassaubar.org, fax (516) 747-4147, or NCBA Staff Holiday Fund, 15th and West 

Streets, Mineola, NY 11501. 

If you would like to be recognized as a donor in Nassau Lawyer, please specify how you 

would like to be listed: _______________________________________________________ 

My check payable to the NCBA Is enclosed 

□ Please charge my credit card 

Name on credit card ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Credit Card No.____________________________________________________________ 

Exp. Date _____/_____  Security Code __________  Billing Zip Code________ 

Email___________________________________   Phone Number_________________________
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